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29th April 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6 Children 
 
Re:  Y6 SATs Timetable and Breakfast Club 
 
With our Year 6 children completing their SATs in the week commencing Monday 9th May, we 
want to work in partnership with you to ensure that they are in the best frame of mind and well 
prepared for taking the tests. With this in mind, we invite all the children to start their day 
together. Grange will provide a light breakfast from 8.10am from Monday 9th May to Thursday 
12th May. Children can arrive via the breakfast club entrance (the green gate to the right of the 
front office). This will ensure that children have the best possible start to their day. From 
previous experience, the children have said this really helped them feel calmer and less 
stressed. Obviously if children want to eat a small breakfast at home first, this is completely fine 
and they can join us afterwards for a slice of toast etc. 
 
Breakfast will be held in the dining room, please use the Welbeck Road entrance. 
 
We ask parents to please ensure the children bring in a water bottle with them, so they may 
access a drink during the test if they need to. You may also wish to give them a healthy snack, 
which they can have at break times. 
 
It is essential that all year 6 children arrive at school in plenty of time for their tests, so they can 
start the day calmly and prepared. It is also vitally important that the children go to bed at an 
appropriate time, so they are well rested and ready to do their best. 
 
Please see the schedule for SATs week below, week beginning Monday 9th May. 
 
 AM1 AM2 
Monday Grammar and Punctuation – 

Paper 1 
Spelling Test – Paper 2 

Tuesday Reading Comprehension  

Wednesday Maths Arithmetic – Paper 1 Maths Reasoning – Paper 2 

Thursday Maths Reasoning – Paper 3  

 
 
We thank you in anticipation of your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Rasheed 
Assistant Headteacher 
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